From: registrar

To: Janet Sakauye
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2021-0041
Date: Tuesday, September 21, 2021 3:42:23 PM

From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Monday, September 20, 2021 6:57 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment -_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-09-20

-- Case Number --
EB-2021-0041

-- Name --
Carla Trembley

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

We do not need increased electricity rates in such a difficult time in our
economy and our world. Increasing rates at this time would put another

strain on families struggling to get by. This is a terrible idea at a very bad time.

-- Attachment --





